
If you have something you 
would like to share, please 
send us your plan for a 
presentation. 

Guidance of what to send can 
be found here

The workshop will be facilitated by ‘Shaping 
Our Lives’ a user-led organisation.

Sharing ideas on ‘making it different’ will be 
facilitated by group work and discussion as 
well as a series of short presentations (5 
minutes maximum) using a variety of formats 
(video, poems, artwork etc.)

We welcome presentations which illustrate a 
novel way of researchers and public partners 
working together to develop research and/or 
translate findings into practice. 

Please register the workshop here. 
Funding is available to reimburse service users 
to attend

Lorem ipsum

All presentations should be sent 
to:  ARCoffice@cpft.nhs.uk

The closing date for submission 
is: Friday 19th  February

This NIHR ARC National virtual workshop is hosted by ARC East 
of England’s Inclusive Involvement in Research Theme.
It aims to capture and share the innovative and creative ways that together 
researchers and public partners have created and maintained communication and 
trust in the context of COVID-19. We hope that sharing such innovations will help to 
ensure that new ways of working in partnership will be carried forward and make a 
difference in the post-COVID world. 

Inclusive research post COVID-19: 
Making it different

Tuesday 2nd March

2pm - 5pm

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/inclusive-research-post-covid-19-making-it-different-tickets-137764743055?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://arc-eoe.nihr.ac.uk/events/inclusive-research-post-covid-19-making-it-different



